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Mr. Dulles mentioned that he was getting additional facts on
reinsurance of cargoes for Iron Curtain countries. The DCI said that
it was obvious that the Soviets were tightening up on security and
instanced their cancellation of reinsurance and their decision not to
disseminate certain scientific periodicals next year.

The Director brought up the OPC project for support of
He feels that is too high a price and. instructed

Col. Taylor to review the project and cut down the amount.

Mr es gave the Director the letter from in
regard to with comments from the Office of DD/P. The Director
will call

Mr. Dulles reported on a conversation yesterday with Mr. Barrett
and Mr. Joyce of State. He gave the Director a memorandum settin f r h
Mr. Barrett's complaints against RFE..

He feels we have played down VOA. He would also like
NCFE to be on a more international basis. Mr. Dulle' exnlained that we
were aiming at sister organizations
is coming down today to talk to Mr. e arter i e wi ca Barre.

Mr Dullen stated thathad heard that State Department would
_ _le and that this might make it difficult

or to attend. ThaDI stated that this would be true if the
General Services Administration withdrew their support, otherwise he thought

could go. Mr. Dulles will check to see if support has been withdrawn
fand may also talk to Mr. Bohlen.
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The DCI mentioned the increase in personnel for OPC and inquired
if this covered Mr. Wolf said that it would until
the end of the fiscal year and had been budgeted for.
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